

Col. Lisa Taylor Director / Division Commander School Safety and Security Division

04/06/2015

Dear SLPS Staff,

Last month, a car was stolen from the Central Office parking garage during work hours. As most of you are aware, school sites also experience crime, including theft. This is a friendly reminder to protect your belongings. Although it is natural to become comfortable in our familiar surroundings, strangers visit our buildings every day. I encourage you to lock up your valuables, i.e., purses, keys, cell phones, iPads, when not in use. Better to be safe than sorry.

Sincerely,

Col. Lisa Taylor School Safety and Security Division Saint Louis Public Schools